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Westfields Sports High School 
Summer holidays works notification  |  December 2023 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

School Infrastructure NSW regularly inspects and maintains school infrastructure to ensure the safety 
and wellbeing of our school communities. The summer school holidays are the ideal time for maintenance 
projects as it means work can take place without disrupting learning.  

Planned work over the summer school holidays  

To enhance and maintain the integrity of the Building S’s façade at Westfields Sports High School, we 
have planned maintenance work during the upcoming summer school holidays between Wednesday 3 
January 2024 and Monday 29 January 2024.  

Building S’s façade will be inspected and, if needed, damaged façade boards will be replaced.  

This work will include the use of scaffolding and aerial lift platforms for safe and effective access to the 
façade across the four levels of Building S.  

Work hours during the  

Work will start from Wednesday 3 January 2024, with the works undertaken within our approved work 
hours of 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday, and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. 

The School Infrastructure NSW office will be closed from 5 pm Friday 22 December 2023 to 9 am 
Monday 8 January 2024, inclusive. You can continue to contact us during this time, and we will get back 
to you after we return. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000). 
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